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Daisy Class

Our focus this week:
We have been learning to listen. 
'Give Me Five' has shown us how 

having 'looking eyes, listening 
ears,  quiet mouth, still hands and 
crossed legs' has really helped us 
to listen. Show your grown up your 

good listening. We have also 
talked a little about Autumn and 

we will be exploring this more 
next week. 

Reminders
- Please provide photos of all 
adults who will be collecting 

your child, including 
yourself! 

It is really important that 
we have these so that all 

staff know who is allowed to 
collect your child. 

Parent consultations
Monday 14th (9am-1.30pm), 
Wednesday 16th (4pm-7pm) 
and Thursday 17th October 

(2.30pm-6pm). 
Please note school closes at 

2pm on Thursday 17th 
October

Sparkle Moments                    
These will be celebrated on a Wednesday. 

They will begin next Wednesday 9th October 
so please pop your sparkle moments in the 

box. 

Show and Tell 
'Show and Tell' will take place on a Friday. 

This will begin after half term on Friday 15th 
November. 

Class Pet 
The class pets will also begin their journeys 
home on Friday 15th November too. So look 

out for a Daisy class visitor!

Parent Talk
Many thanks to all those who 
could attend the parent talks 

this week. A detailed 
presentation can be found 

under 'Nursery' on the 
school website. Our half 

termly Learning Map can also 
be found there too. 

Donations please! 
We would be extremely grateful 
if you could please donate boxed 

tissues to Daisy Class. The sniffly 
weather has begun! Also, if you 
have any spare clothing that you 
are able to donate we would be 

extremely grateful!                                  
Thank you so much for your 

support.


